
 

 

 

  

 

POP WARNER FOOTBALL 
 

2019 SEASON REGISTRATION 
 

IS NOW OPEN!!! 
 

VISIT www.sbpalsports.org TO REGISTER 
 

Also check us out at www.facebook.com/SBPALFootball 
 
The 2019 season is just around the corner!  The PAL operates four football teams for kids in 
grades Kindergarten through 8th grade.  Two of our teams won league championships in 2018!  
We want more kids to join our program for this coming season so as to experience a sport that 
teaches accountability, responsibility, leadership, teamwork and toughness, like no other. 
 
We are pleased announce that 2019 will be the first year that players will get their own game 
jerseys on which they will have their last name and get to pick their number.  This new approach 
has been met with rave reviews from kids and parents that are already a part of our program. 
 
Player safety is critical to us.  We are proud to report that there were no significant injuries on 
any of our teams last year.  This is due in part to our coaches following USA Football standards 
that teach near hip-near shoulder tackling.  By training our kids to tackle in this manner, this 
keeps the head from direct contact, thereby reducing concussions. 
 
We hope to see you at Rowland Park soon! 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 


